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MOST URGENT 
  

PRESS NOTE 

 
Due to high level of pollutants (Ammonia 3.5 ppm) being received in River Yamuna at Wazirabad 

pond, potable water production has been curtailed by 10-30% from various Water Treatment Plants i.e. 

Wazirabad, Chandrawal, & Haiderpur. Delhi Jal Board is endeavoring to rationalize the water supply. 

Therefore, water supply will be available at low pressure from the evening from 23.01.2023 to till the 

situation improves. This will affect the command area of said WTP’s i.e. South Delhi, Center Delhi, West 

Delhi, etc.  

 
Therefore, public is advised to make judicious use of water. They may also contact the central 

control Room at telephone Nos. 1916/23527679/23634469 for water related problems i/c demand of 

Tankers etc. 

           

Inconvenience caused to the Public is regretted. 

 

                                                   

 

            

 

         

 

 

 

DELHI JAL BOARD, GOVT. OF NCT OF DELHI 
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e-mail: prodjb115@gmail.com Ph.23516261 (O) 

           “STOP CORONA; Wear Mask, Follow Physical Distancing, Maintain Hand Hygiene” 

 

 


